Debra Thompson

R e |
from: Karsten Wood <karstenwood@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, August 1, 2020 2:01 PM
To: Assembly
Subject: CAREs Act Funding and Masking

Mayor Jensen and Assembly,

I support giving the Petersburg City School District funding from the CAREs Act to help with safety
procedures at the schools.

I would also support a mask mandate for indoors if you ever considered implementing one. It might help
keep the schools apen and less people having to teach their kids at home.

Thanks,
Karsten

Sent from my iPhone



